From: on behalf of FS-r2 blackhills webinfo

To: Hoelscher, Rob - FS, SD; Schuyler, Wendy - FS, SD
Cc: Conroy, Louie - FS, SD

Subject: FW: [External Email]Hells Canyon Mining exploration
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 8:27:34 AM

----- Original Message-----

From

Sent: Saturday, February 18,2023 2:31 PM
To: FS-r2 blackhills webinfo <SM.FS.r2_bkf webin@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Hells Canyon Mining exploration

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; Use caution before
clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

I would like more information on this proposal, what studies have been scheduled to look at impact to the
environment, wildlife, water, human impact etc.

Considering the history of gold mining in the black hills and the damages done to the environment, I am not in favor
of any new mineral mining in the state. One only has to remember the slaps on the wrist that Homestake mine
received for the numerous fish kills due to pollution. Not to mention the failed mines who skipped town leaving
reclamation up to state taxpayers.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone





